Voss, Diane

PK+5. 2-26-2010

From: W G HYDE <WGHYDE@msn.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 11, 2021 1:15 PM

To: City Council and Mayor

Subject: Allowing "Green" burial in Ames Municipal Cemetary

[External Email]

Dear all, I'm very interested in Ames allowing "Green" burials in a designated area of the Ames Municipal Cemetary. Green burials are based on no chemical embolming, no vaults or other heavy duty containment, rather simple wooden coffin or casket simply buried to allow a natural eventual degradation back to earth. Has this topic been raised by others in the past? I called Joe (239-5341, Ames Municipal Cemetary) and he said that currently a Green burial is not supported.

Thanks, and I look forward to hearing from you.

Walter Hyde

726 Duff Ave

wghyde@msn.com

Get Outlook for Android